26th July 2016
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

In 2015 and 2016, Ringwood Secondary College had the opportunity to send four Year 9 students during term 2 to attend the School for Student Leadership, first to the Gnurad Campus in Glenormiston and then to the Snowy River Campus in Marlow. We have applied to send four more students in 2017, and are now looking for interested students to put in an application.
The School for Student Leadership is a Victorian Department of Education and Early Childhood Development initiative offering a unique residential education experience for Year 9 students. The curriculum focuses on personal development and team learning projects sourced from students' home regions. There are three campuses in iconic locations across Victoria, and Ringwood Secondary College could be placed at any one of them in 2017.
The program is based on a Community Learning Project, a project chosen by the team of 4 students from Ringwood Secondary College that aims to benefit local communities. This idea is developed, organised and co-ordinated by the team of students. Together they utilise class time at the School for Student Leadership and a liaison teacher from the home school supports the students during this time.

Students also participate in outdoor education experiences, environmental education, teamwork opportunities, thinking and learning curriculum, safe food handling course, level one first aid and the opportunity to work in a unique community of approximately 45 students, 24 hours a day for 7 days a week. 

Cost and commitment

· Drive your son/daughter to the Campus at the start of term and pick them up at the end. There is also a parents visiting weekend halfway through the program. This is a two-day period where you can spend time with your son/daughter in and around the campus area. 

· The cost of the program is $1050 this is to be covered by the student or their family. Ringwood Secondary College will provide assistance to students to seek sponsorships or in kind support from the community.

Please read through one of the three School for Student Leadership websites e.g.: (http://www.snowyriver.vic.edu.au/) in order to gain a greater understanding of the program and the commitments involved. Please contact Benn Jamieson if you have any other questions.

Refer to the following pages for information regarding the application process for students.

Kind regards,
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The Selection Process
Stage 1 – Written Application: Due Thursday August 4th at the Middle School Office.
If you are interested in applying for a position to be a member of Ringwood Secondary College School for Student Leadership team please complete the following:

A) Parental permission form

B) Hand in a cover letter and resume

C) Answer the questions listed below:
Part C – Questions to include with Part A (Parental Permission form) and Part B (Cover letter and Resume)

1) Describe your understanding of leadership.

2) How have you demonstrated leadership within your local community, school, sporting clubs and part time jobs etc.?
3) When working in teams, how would you deal with conflict?
4) Tell us why you believe you should be selected for the RSC School for Student Leadership team in 2017.
Stage 2 – Interviews

Following review of the written applications, a shortlist of students will be interviewed. 
Stage 3 – Team selection

A team of 4 students will then be selected (2 males and 2 females) to attend the School for Student Leadership and begin working on the Community Learning Project. Two students (one male and one female) will also be on a stand-by list, should we be offered more places or a student is unable to attend. The team will be announced at the beginning of Term 4. 
Stage 4 – Community Learning Project – Commences once the students return to RSC in 2017
Good Luck with your application!
Permission Form
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for expressing an interest in applying for the School for Student Leadership program. Please read the information attached and then sign the consent form below if you are interested in your son/daughter applying for the School for Student Leadership in 2017.
If you have any questions please contact Benn Jamieson on 9870 2002.





Please return this permission form with a cover letter, resume and answer

to the attached questions by Thursday 4th of August.
I have read the information given on the School for Student Leadership and would be

interested in my son/daughter applying for an opportunity to attend. I realise that there will be extra commitments if my child is successful. 

Student’s name:_____________________________________

Student’s Signature:_________________________________

Parent’s Name:_____________________________________

Signature:_________________________________________

Date:_____________________________________________
Benn Jamieson 


Liaison Teacher








Benn Jamieson 


Liason Teacher


Email - bjamieson@ringwoodsc.vic.edu.au











